
Morning Worship 
January 8, 2012 

*Congregation will please stand 
 
 
Preparing to Worship 
Prelude  
*Hymn 
      "Grace Greater Than Our Sins”                         Page 201 
 
Prayer  
Welcome 
Announcements 
Prayer Requests 
 
Praising God 
 *Offertory Hymn”    
     "A Child of the King”                                           Page 352 
                                      
Giving to God  
Offertory Prayer 
Piano Meditation 
Offerings are Given 
       
Special Music by the Adult Choir            
      
Message From God's Word                 Pastor Gary 
 
 
*Hymn of Commitment:                        
     “His Way With Thee”                                          Page 333 
 
 
 
We welcome all visitors.  Please complete the visitor’s 
card found on the back of the pew in front of you and 
place in the offering plate. 
 

Prayer List  
 

The Lawson Barber Family, Mosley Barber, Steve Barber, Dr. Ted 
Bemmer,  Janie Brown, Leona Brown, Lucille Holden,  Bobby Holt, Pete 
Holt, Joe Horton,  The Melissa Johnson Family, Ruth Jones, Johnny 
Lorbacher, Kenny Miller, Trudy Monaco, Stevie Partin, Tommy Reynolds, 
Teressa Rosser, Donna Trimble, Libby Winstead, Ruth White, The Queen 
Wicker Family, Pauline Wood, Lewis Yow, Our Missionaries: Tom & 
Nancy Jessup-Mexico, JoAnne Greenstreet-France, Aaron Miller-New Life 
Camp, Radio Bible Class 
 

Our Men and Women in Service:  
 

Lance Barber, Richard Bertran, Anthony D’Amico, Steven Earle, Kathy 
Horner, Brandon Kellam, Eric Kelly, Gail Maxwell,  Wayne Partin, Alan 
Jason Robinson, Todd Seniff , Scott Taylor; Adam Thomas,  Penny Young 
 

Announcements 
 

January 8 -- Annual Business Meeting after Worship Service 
January 8 -- Brothers of New Elam  6:00 PM 
January 9 -- Beth Moore Bible Study Begins - 7:00 PM 
January 16 -- Beth Moore Bible Study Begins - 7:00 PM 
January 22 -- Communion Service 
January 22 -- Deacon's Meeting 6:00 PM 
January 23 -- Beth Moore Bible Study Begins - 7:00 PM 
January 30 -- Beth Moore Bible Study Begins - 7:00 PM 
 
 
Wednesday night services will resume this week.  
 
If you are interested in being baptized, please see Pastor Gary.  
We will be having a baptism service in the near future.  
 
Vivian Parker is collecting old eye glasses for the Lions Club and 
old golf clubs for Missions to Military.  A box for the glasses are 
in the vestibule. 
 
Please bring nonperishable food items for “God’s Helping Hand” 
food pantry in Moncure.  You may place the food items in the 
container at the entrance of the church.  Plastic bags are a need 
for the pantry at this time. 
 


